
 

 
 
 
 
        
 
 
     
 

    4 August  2014 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

PRESS BRIEFING ON THE UPCOMING JUDGEMENT IN CASE 002/01 AGAINST KHIEU 
SAMPHAN AND NUON CHEA 

  
In advance of the Trial Chamber’s pronouncement of the judgement in Case 002/01 against Khieu 
Samphan and Nuon Chea, representatives of national and international media are cordially invited to a 
press briefing with spokespersons from the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia on 
Tuesday 5 August 2014 at 13:30 at Himawari Hotel (313 Sisowath Quay, next to Hotel 
Cambodiana). The press briefing will be conducted in English and Khmer. 
 
Agenda: 

- Opening remarks 
- Information about the pronouncement of the Case 002/01 judgement on Thursday 7 August 

and detailed agenda for the day 
- Q&As 

 
It will also be possible to pick up accreditation cards for the 7 August judgement on this press briefing 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Spokesman and focal point for English speaking 
journalists 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org 
Skype: larsjko 
 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Spokesman and focal point for Khmer   
and French speaking journalists 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh  

 
 


